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1810 Markham Road Facility, Non-Revenue Vehicle and
Equipment Maintenance

TTC Board Decision

The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 14, 2022, adopted the following:
It is recommended that the TTC Board:

1. Authorize the award of a contract to BDS Fleet Service in the amount of $9.16 million,
inclusive of HST, for the light-duty, non-revenue vehicle and equipment maintenance at
the 1810 Markham Road facility for a five-year term with an option, at the TTC'’s
discretion, to extend the term for an additional term of five years.

2. Approve the confidential recommendation as set out in Confidential Attachment, and
authorize that the information contained in the Confidential Attachment remain
confidential in its entirely as it contains information about labour relations or employee
negotiations.

Decision — 1810 Markham Road Facility, Non-Revenue Vehicle and Equipment Maintenance Page 1 of 1



